
 
  

L.E.A.P. 

Learning – Engaged – Aspiring – Proud  
 

On Monday evening this week we were all incredibly Proud of our wonderful Year 5 singers! TPAT, our academy trust, 
organised a Musical Extravaganza at the Hall for Cornwall. This event saw lots of schools from across the trust show-
casing their musical talents and sharing a musical piece on behalf of their school. For Perranporth our Year 5 chil-
dren, lead by Mrs Green, Miss MacQuarrie and Silvia Lowe on guitar, gave an incredible World War 2 themed perfor-
mance of It’s a ‘Long Way to Tipperary’. The children were absolutely brilliant and represented Perranporth wonder-
fully! The rest of the evening was also a real delight and such a fantastic experience for everyone who attended. 
We’d like to give a huge well done to Y5 and a big thank you to everyone who came out to show their support.  
 

Parent Celebration Assemblies 
Next week, we’re excited to begin our Parent Celebration Afternoons! These special events give children the 
chance to share an assembly they’ve prepared, showcasing the amazing things they’ve learned this year with 
their parents and families. After the assembly, children will also have the opportunity to show their parents 
around their classroom or find a quiet spot in the school grounds to share more of their wonderful learning. 
We’re often asked if school-aged siblings can join these afternoons too. As much as 
we’d love to welcome everyone, having siblings attend does create disruption to after-
noon lessons, so unfortunately we’re not able to accommodate this. Thank you for your 
understanding. 
Please check the ‘Upcoming Dates’ section for your child’s Celebration Afternoon. We 
look forward to seeing you there! 

Well Done Year 6! 
We would like to share a huge well done to our amazing Year 6 class! This week were heard news of the children’s 
achievements in their SATs tests that they all took back in May. We are extremely impressed and very proud of the 
fantastic outcomes they have achieved! They’re brilliant! Well done Year 6! 
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Perranporth Community Primary School - The G.R.E.E.N. Curriculum  
Growing – Relevant – Environment – Engaging – Nurture  

KS2 Sports Day 
A huge part of our GREEN Curriculum is the enjoyment, development  and celebration of sport and PE. We saw this 
happening throughout Tuesday this week when we hosted our KS2 Sports Day! 
The weather was perfect, the coloured t-shirts representing the different sports houses looked brilliant and the chil-
dren were in fine sporting form. The events were fast and furious and as always highly competitive. We were so im-
pressed by the effort, sporting behaviour and inclusivity shown by our children throughout the afternoon. The scoring 
was both high and very close between the different teams too. The green team, ‘Perrancoombe’ were victorious in 
the end, but every team gave brilliant performances.  We’d like to share a huge thank you to all of the staff who put 
on the event and to the families who came out to show their support. We’d also like to say a very yummy thank you 
to FOPS for providing our refreshing ice lollies at half time! Thank you! 

Reception Class also enjoyed an amazing morning of sports this week too! The children showed their amaz-
ing skills, their speed, agility and wonderful sporting behaviour too! They gave fine performances for their 
families and friends and made us all very proud indeed! Well done Reception Class you were fab! 



Summer Term Dates for your Diary 
 
 

¨ Mon 14th Jul - Y6 Surf Morning, SRE Week Starts, Year 4 Class Assembly -  parents welcome (2.15pm) 

¨ Tue 15th Jul - Year 1 Class Assembly -  parents welcome (2:15pm) 

¨ Wed 16th Jul - Year 2 Class Assembly -  parents welcome (2:15pm) 

¨ Thur 17th Jul - Rec Class Assembly -  parents welcome (2:00pm) 

¨ Mon 21st Jul - Y3 Surf Morning (rescheduled) Y5 Surf Afternoon, Y3 Class Assembly - parents welcome 

(2:15pm), Y6 Leaver’s Play 5.30pm 

¨ Tue 22nd Jul - Year 5 Class Assembly -  parents welcome (2:15pm), Y6 Leaver’s Play 5.30pm 

¨ Wed 23rd Jul - Last Day of Summer Term 

Perranporth Triathlon:  

CALLING ALL MARSHALS! 

As some of you may know the iconic Perranporth Triathlon returns this year, on the morning of Sunday September 
7th 2025, after a five-year absence! 

Recognised as one of the UK's oldest and toughest Triathlon's dating back to 1987, competitors will battle it out 
with a surf swim, a hilly bike leg, and a run along the beach, cliffs and dunes, finishing on the village green. 

A big fund raising event for Perranporth Surf Life Saving Club, the triathlon brings the amazing community of Per-
ranporth out in their numbers to give their support, through sponsorship, marshalling, water safety cover, compet-
ing or simply cheering competitors on.  

If you are one of the wonderful people that 
has volunteered to marshal or provide wa-
ter cover in the past and you would like to 
again, or if you fancy getting involved for 
the first time, click here or email: 

 triathlon.marshals@perranporthslsc.org.uk 
to find out more.  

If you are feeling brave and would like to 
enter, click here and get training! 

RSHE Week 
Next week all of our classes will be learning about Relation-
ships, Sex, Health Education. The staff follow a very clear and 
comprehensive programme which is sensitive to the subject 
and age appropriate for the children. For more details, please 
check the post on Class Dojo and see the attached letter. 
Teachers will share a daily update on what has been covered 
each day so that parents can be aware of what has been 
taught and be prepared for any questions children may come 
home with. Many thanks. 



The Summer Reading Challenge 

 Is Back!! 
 




